
Are you 
a single 
parent?

Meet local single parents in a
fun and informal environment 

Groups are child friendly! 

Contact Jemma and join:
oundle.libraryplus@northnorthan
ts.gov.uk 

Gingerbread, the charity for single parent families, is registered in England and Wales as a company limited by guarantee, no. 402748, and a registered charity, no. 230750.

gingerbread.org.uk

A Gingerbread friendship group 
for single parent families meets
regularly in Oundle Library,
Glapthorn Road, Oundle, PE8 4JA
First Meet up 17th April
3.40pm 

Run by single parents for
single parents 

– Group Member

"It's a safe place where
you can say how you
really feel. It is also very
social, friendly and
informative. I am so
grateful for this group." 

Joining a group is free 

A chance for a cuppa and chat
with others who know what
it’s like being a single parent 


